
MEETING MINUTES 

 

CLUB NAME  SOC PAC Meeting  

DATE OF MEETING  14th July TIME 5:30pm 

MINUTES PREPARED 
BY 

Eleanor and Maja LOCATION Social Sciences 
lecture theatre 

MEETING OBJECTIVE SOCPAC meeting  

APOLOGIES  AIESEC, PMSS, UWAAA, UCA, UDSS, UWACS,  UWA Italian Club, 
SWSA, CHeMnBiO, LOVE Foundation, SSS, CS, Desi. 

Agenda Points and Minutes 

Topic Discussion 

1. Acknowledgement of 
Country 

 

2. Semester 1 debrief JACOB ROOSENDAAL                                SOC-PRESIDENT@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 

Semester 1 was thoroughly unprecedented chaos, there was a 
promising start with the success of Club Carnival and O day and 
it was sad to see that momentum be brought to a halt by 
Covid-19. 
 
 

3a. Soc Presidential Report 
Club Carnival 

JACOB ROOSENDAAL                                SOC-PRESIDENT@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 
On the Tuesday of Week 2, the 4th of August. You must bring 
your own marquee although we will provide trestle tables.  
 
Keep an eye out for posters and Facebook posts that will be 
going up soon, plug them as much as you can as it is also a 
great opportunity to regain momentum as a club. 
 
Link to the CC sign ups. Sign up by 31st July. 

3b. Soc Presidential Report 
SOC regulations to be 
updated 
 

JACOB ROOSENDAAL                                SOC-PRESIDENT@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 

 SOC Rules, Grants Policy, and relevant tenancy policies are long 
overdue to be updated. Initially wanted to implement it earlier 
in the year but it was delayed so as to not add to the confusion,  
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and stress of current times. Things will be back on track for 
semester 2. 
 
Enviro Grants – will be introduced to incentivise clubs to throw 
their events in more environmentally friendly and sustainable 
ways.   

3c. Soc Presidential Report 
Reopening of clubroom and 
club spaces 
 

JACOB ROOSENDAAL                                SOC-PRESIDENT@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 

 Since tenancy was suspended 20th March access has been 
limited, they will be re-opened for use on the 20th July and 
events contingent on state guidelines re: social distancing and 
sanitisation being upheld.   
 

3d. Soc Presidential Report 
SPGS 

JACOB ROOSENDAAL                                SOC-PRESIDENT@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 

Will happen in two waves. 
1st wave:  Now open, close 11:59PM 18th July. 
Sem 1 SPG will be sent out with this wave. 
 
2nd wave: 12:00am 31st July – 11:59PM 14th August. 
 
O-Day grants were less than what many may have expected, 
this is in part due to restrictions placed by the Guild and due to 
technological issues by the Treasurer. There will be a boost in 
Sem 2 Grants, and this 2 wave system is to further give clubs a 
flying start. 
 

3e. Soc Presidential Report 
Return to in-person Campus 
Life 
 
 

JACOB ROOSENDAAL                                SOC-PRESIDENT@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 

SLT – get on it, can book via the guild website.  
 
An EMP and Covid safety plan must be submitted for all events. 
 
Step up Bystander training – 21st July, from 9:00AM to 11:30AM 
both online and in the Cheryl Praeger Lecture Room  
(MATH G17). Details also on the Facebook group. 
 
SOC sub-committee applications close this Friday: 
 
Apply here 
 
 
 
 

4. PAC Presidential Report 
Fringe Festival 

DICKSON WAMUKOYA-GARBUTT               PAC-TREASURER@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 

 Benjamin Caulfield is leading the Fringe Festival, contact him at 
pac-ocm@guild.uwa.edu.au  
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Points of Action 
Topic  To be completed by person To be completed by date 

SOC  Subcom Sign Up You (Optional) 17th July.  

CC Sign Up You 31st July. 

1st Wave SPG You 11:59PM 18th July 

2nd Wave SPG You 11:59PM 14th August 
 

 
Fringe is Week 6, and a chance for clubs and FACSOCS to 
support charities whilst enriching campus culture. PAC grants 
are on offer to help out.  
 
Faith Week is Week 4, more information will be coming out 
about that. 

4. PAC Presidential Report 
PAC grants 

DICKSON WAMUKOYA-GARBUTT                  PAC-TREASURER@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 

Fringe Grants – reimbursements wherein you receive money 
after you have run the event. More information will be released 
over the coming days. 
 
Innovation Grants – for events that haven’t happened before or 
have significantly improved, for clubs that try to stimulate 
discussion. 

5. Tenancy  
Clubroom and Storage 
Reallocations  
 

OMAR ALI MACINTYRE                              TENANCY-CHAIR@GUILD.UWA.EDU.AU 
 
 

 Tenancy to do a busy bee twice a month from the start of 
Semester 2, restocking cupboards with hand sanitizer + 
disinfectant free to use. Hopefully a tenancy consultation 
within a month. 
 
Guild management comfortable lifting suspensions, we have 
submitted the planning proposal and should know the outcome 
by the end of the week. Slight delays because of renovations. 
 
Storage locker allocations have been announced, if you have 
appealed the process and outcome will be resumed once the 
suspension is lifted. 
 
Tenancy aims to uphold the University’s promise of a feasibility 
study, no concrete update yet but a commitment was made so 
it will happen. 
 

6. Affiliations  
UneARThed UWA 

UneARThed UWA - Affiliated 
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Next Meeting Date: TBC 
 
Link for club carnival signups: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xpKj6_peiE-83BzOEVsl7wp0-
jnqBipHk1_tL5hFHH5UOURQSk1OQUE0Ulo4TzkyOTQzNVZBUjZYRC4u  
  
Link for SOC Subcommittee applications: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xpKj6_peiE-
83BzOEVsl7yfQDidT8y1EqlBVM03a9IVUQjlPSTRHWlZWMVpYWVRWMlhWQktHOEM2WS4u
&fbclid=IwAR3YOyw6ElInyfjjdRyS8vQGwXGbx5dxb9VlQA8Cun9suKPZFnluBy_Eoro 
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